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18th January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Headteacher Appointment – Mr. Scott Hampton 

 

I am pleased to be able to share with the school community, on behalf of the school’s governing 

board, that Mr. Hampton has been appointed as the Head Teacher of Haytor View Community 

Primary School with effect from 1st January 2024.  

 

Many of you will know Mr. Hampton through his connection and ongoing roles within the school 

and previously as the school’s Deputy Head Teacher and Co – Head Teacher which has seen him 

as a key leader within the school for the last 20 years or so. Furthermore you will be aware that Mr. 

Hampton has been fulfilling the role of Acting Head Teacher of the school since the previous 

Head Teacher, Mrs. Katy Galling, stepped back from the role in October 2022, followed by her 

passing in May 2023.  

 

We know that you will join us in supporting Mr. Hampton in his now formalised role as Head 

Teacher. We feel sure that his appointment will see the school maintain and develop further it’s 

role at the heart of the community, supporting children and families to achieve their potential 

academically, socially and emotionally.  

 

As a Governing Board we look forward to working closely with Mr. Hampton as the school moves 

from strength-to-strength in the future and know that you will join us in passing our congratulations 

and best wishes to him in his role.  

 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 

Robert Doets 

Chair of Governing Board 

Haytor View Community Primary School 
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